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Florida Police Benevolent

Association, Inc.
The Voice of Florida’s Law Enforcement Officers

March 11, 2024

The Honorable Donald J. Trump

45th President of the United States of America
Mar-a-Lago

1100 South Ocean Blvd

Palm Beach, FL 33480

Dear Mr. President:

In 2020, the Florida PBA proudly endorsed your re-election for president of the
United States. Back then, America stood at a critical crossroad. Americans could
choose to keep moving on the path of economic progress, while also investing in
public safety, or to go backwards.

Your administration successfully stood steadfast against the rising tide of the
"defund the police" movement and other reckless attempts to reform policing,
which would have compromised public safety throughout every community in
this great nation. You insisted that the men and women of law enforcement and
corrections be treated with the utmost respect. Your “Law and Order” agenda
defended the citizens of our country amid the vicious attacks against the law
enforcement community by radical elements of our society. Your
administration also made America's border security a national priority.

It's no secret that over the past four years, under the current administration,
America has regressed. Law enforcement officers are leaving their jobs in record
numbers throughout this country, crime is rising in our major cities, and over 8
million migrants have entered this country, putting a heavy and untenable strain
on the ability of local municipalities to effectively maintain public safety and
provide essential services to the citizens of this country.

This November, America is once again at a critical juncture. The choice we
make in electing the next president of the United States will have a lasting
impact on our nation for generations to come. And for us, the choice is
crystal clear. On behalf of the 30,000 members of Florida's largest law
enforcement union, the Florida PBA is proud to once again endorse you for
president of the United States.
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We know that you will protect law enforcement officers from the threat of the
“defund the police” movement, the attempts by some in Congress, to eliminate
qualified immunity, and the growing disrespect against those who wear the
badge. We also know that you will confront the border crisis head on because the
safety and prosperity of our local communities depends on maintaining secure
borders.

Now more than ever, we need the strength of your leadership, and we need
the policies of your first administration to keep this country secure. We have
your back, and we know you have ours.

Moving forward, we will ask all of our 30,000 members, their friends and
family, and all Floridians, who love and respect law enforcement, to cast their
ballots in support of President Donald J. Trump.

Together, we'll make America great again.

Respectfully,

PreSIdent

The Voice of Law Enforcement



